
 
 

 
 

 

 

April 19, 2023 

 

Mr. Aditya Ammu 

Online Surveillance  

BSE Limited 

Mumbai  

Scrip Code: 500770 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub: Increase in Volume – Clarification  

 

Ref: Email dated April 19, 2023 bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024 / 24  

 

This has reference to your email dated April 19, 2023, seeking clarification regarding significant increase 
in volume of the security/script of Tata Chemicals Limited (‘the Company’) across Exchanges, in the 
recent past.  
 
We confirm that there is no such announcement/ information pending announcement to the Stock 
Exchanges at this stage under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) 
Regulations, 2015 (‘Listing Regulations’).  
 
We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will continue to adhere to the compliances 
required under the Listing Regulations and other applicable laws.  
 
We request you to take the above submission on record.  
 
Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Tata Chemicals Limited 

 
 
 
 
Rajiv Chandan 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
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